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Ashburn Drive gate to close May 26-28
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The Ashburn Drive gate will be closed May 26-28 for the Memorial Day holiday.

The Ashburn Drive gate will be closed May 26-28 for the Memorial Day
holiday.

During this period all vehicular traffic must enter and exit the Claremont
Road gate. Pedestrians can call (717)245-4115 and a police patrol will
respond to open the gate for them to enter and exit. Trucks must exit the

Ashburn gate using the same phone number.

The Ashburn Gate will close at 5:30 p.m. on May 25 and reopen at 6:30
a.m. May 29.
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